
PSEG Long Island is Offering  
Outdoor Safety Sleuth Visits

A team of PSEG Long Island Emergency Response Utility Workers 
with a state-of-the-art bucket truck and related equipment are 
ready to visit your school.

Students will receive a valuable educational experience, important 
safety tips, and fun giveaways. 

Booking dates now for November  
and December

Contact Dina Giordano to schedule your visit
Email: Dina@dbarrettassociates.com
Phone: 516-647-2700 
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